The Collier County Airport Authority is hereby
seeking proposals for hangar development at
the Marco Island Executive Airport.

FUTURE 3,10 ACRES OF DEVELOPMENT AREA |
1.05 ACRES OF NEW BUILDINGS

1,02 ACRES OF NEW PAVEMENT ¢
FUTURE CORPORATE HANGARS

(5 UNITS)
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FUTURE T-HANGARS
(12 UNITS)

For additional details, visit:

bid.colliergov.net

or contact Justin Lobb at 239-642-7878 or
JustinLobb@colliergov.net
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